
 Public Input Requested
for proposed bridge replacement on Iowa 12  
in Plymouth County

The Iowa Department of Transportation is requesting public input for a proposed bridge 
replacement on Iowa 12 over Indian Creek, 4 miles north of Plymouth County Road C-16. 
The project includes replacing the existing bridge with a 213-foot 10-inch x 40-inch three 
span pretensioned prestressed concrete beam bridge. The existing grade will be raised 
one foot and bridge approaches and guardrails will be replaced.	

Through traffic on Iowa 12 would be detoured during construction using Plymouth 
County Roads C-12, K-18, and C-16.  For more information, see the website below.  

The project is scheduled to take place during 2021.

Comments must be received by April 30, 2019, to be considered.

Shane Tymkowicz, P.E., assistant district engineer 
Iowa DOT District 3 Office 
2800 Gordon Drive 
Sioux City, Iowa 51102 
Phone: 712-276-1451 or 800-284-4368 
Email: shane.tymkowicz@iowadot.us

For information about scheduled public meetings and hearings, and opportunities to 
offer input to the Iowa DOT during the development of certain projects visit           
www.iowadot.gov/pim. To submit a comment online about this project, go to:   
http://bit.ly/iowadot2582.


